
 

 1

SAVE THE DATE: 

ABA Kidz Kamp 
committee meeting. 

Cedar Hills Board 
Meeting at Cedar Hills 

ABA Men’s Retreat 
9/27 - 9/29 

OYEAH! Student 
Retreat  

March 21-23 

ABA Minister’s 
Retreat  

April 25-26 

ABA Kidz Kamp  
July 8-12 

ABA Teen Camp 
July 22-26 

More event info, go to 
CedarHillsBYC.org

STUDENTS 
Professed Salvation in 

Jesus Christ  
this summer! 

75
CAMPERS 

Attended Cedar Hills 
Baptist Youth Camp  

this summer. 

RESPONDED 
To a call of rededication 

and 3 to a call to 
vocational ministry. 
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Cedar Hills 
Baptist Youth Camp

1,379 40

9/1

9/22

9/27

Summer Camp 2018 
2019This summer Cedar Hills hosted ten summer camps and 1,379 campers. We 

praise God for 75 students who responded to God’s gift of salvation and many 
others who deepened their faith in Christ. No less than three students 
responded God’s call to pursue ministry as a vocation. Continue to pray for all 
of these students as they seek to be an example of Christ in their schools, 
homes, and communities. Our mission is to “train up a child in the way he 
should go” and we praise God for the many churches who partner with us in 
this endeavor (Prov 22:6). 



Meet our summer staff: 
Summer would be impossible if it 
weren’t for this amazing crew!  

Top: Peggy, Tammy, and McKenna rose before the sun 
this summer to prepare a hot breakfast and a tasty lunch! 
Peggy spends her winters working at Lookeba-Sickles 
Schools and Tammy produces nutritious meals for Binger-
Oney Schools. McKenna lifeguarded this summer, 
recently graduated from Anadarko High School, and will 
be attending USAO this fall.  

Center: Josiah will be a junior at Binger-Oney. He served 
as the boys’ lifeguard and on our dinner crew. Cynthia is 
a veteran at Cedar Hills, is famous for her fabulous 
homemade-from-scratch dinner rolls, and works for 
Lookeba-Sickles Schools. Jocelyn volunteered in various 
capacities throughout the summer. When she wasn’t 
helping in the kitchen, Rozlyn lifeguarded the girls’ pool. 
They are students at Lookeba-Sickles. Andrew served on 
the maintenance and grounds crew this summer and 
recently graduated from Bentonville High School. We are 
grateful for Cristina who gave up a life of retirement to 
spend this summer serving our campers!     

Bottom: Brenda also sacrifices a life of retirement to 
serve in the newly remodeled concession and gift shop. 
James takes a sabbatical from his career as a private 
investigator to serve in the concession and to mow nearly 
30-acres a week at Cedar Hills during the summer. 

We thank God for our staff and for many 
volunteers who make summer camp possible!   
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MEET OUR CAMP MANAGER:  
Dwayne Pate has been the camp manager for three years and has 
spent the last twenty years ministering to students and families. He 
has been married to Kara for over seventeen years and has three 
sons: Jaxon (freshman), Carter and Gage (7th graders).  

In addition to managing camp, Dwayne travels throughout the fall 
and spring to preach in various churches throughout Oklahoma and 
Texas. To schedule him at your church, youth event, or missions rally, 
call or text (405)929-9549.  


